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Request: 
 
Borough Road Footbridge demolition and diversion route costs 
 
A figure of some £62k has been quoted for demolition of the Borough Road Footbridge 
and implementation of a permanent diversionary route crossing Borough Road between 
Waldo Street and Trinity Lane - leading to Addison Street. But I can find little detail of this. 
 
Please provide a full costs breakdown for the actual total figure (information which will 
have been used to arrive at the total) itemising what works and procedural tasks (e.g. 
Public Rights of Way Order) are envisaged and the item cost for each. I want to know 
what works are going to be undertaken, whether these are the subject of the current 
planning application or not. 
 
Response:  
 
The 2016 Options Appraisal Report which references Net Present Value costs can be 
found under the Planning Application 18/01497/FUL/ Demolition of Borough Road 
Footbridge, North Shields Tyne And Wear.  
 
Where reference is made to North Tyneside Council Planning Portal, please follow the 
instructions provided on the website address given below: 
 
 https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/1079/search-planning-applications  
 
Further pricing information on Capital costs can be found on the North Tyneside Councils 
Frequently Asked Questions Webpage:  
 
https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/news/23088/borough-road-bridge-frequently-asked-
questions  
 
The Council intends to install a controlled crossing on Borough Road to provide an 
alternative safe crossing point. This does not form part of the current planning application. 
The crossing has not yet been priced but the estimated cost is around £20k. No 
information is held on the future costs of diverting the right of way which will be developed 
if and when planning approval has been given. 
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